
  Stanton Community Schools October 30, 2017 

 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Upcoming School Events             

 
Saturday October 28th         

No Academic or Athletic Events Today 
 

Sunday October 29th  
No Academic or Athletic Events Today 

 
Monday October 30th  

Varsity Volleyball Subdistricts 7:30pm 
 @ Norfolk Catholic  

The bus leaves at 4:45pm 
 

Tuesday October 31st  
Red Ribbon Rally at the Elementary 

1st Quarter Incentive Day – Pizza for Lunch 
For Grades 5-12 – No Alternates Served Today 

 Varsity Volleyball Subdistricts 7pm 
@ Norfolk Catholic 

 

 
 

Wednesday November 1st  
8th Grade Career Day @ NECC 

Students gone from 12:30pm – 3:15pm 
 

Thursday November 2nd  
No Academic or Athletic Events Today 

 
Friday November 3rd  

Curriculum Review/School Improvement 
No School K-6 / 11:35 Early Out 7-12 

 

Breakfast for Today – Pancake on a stick 
Lunch for Today – Chicken Sandwich, Baked Beans, Fruit and Milk 

 
Updated Alternate Schedule: 

Monday: PB & J / Tuesday: Grilled Cheese 
Wednesday: Muffin, Yogurt & Cheese Stick 

Thursday: Pretzel & Cheese / Friday: Nachos & Cheese  

There will be a Tri-M meeting October 30th  
please see Mr. Brown for details 

The following Students will be dismissed at 1:10pm on 
Tuesday October 31st for the Red Ribbon Rally at the 
Elementary. Approx Return time is 2pm for students. 
Eleanora Andrade-Goeken, Ashton Flood, Christian 

Flood, Cassie Haddix, Lydia Hilbers, Lindsey Hoehne, 
Caleb Jenkinson, Gage Klug, Beth Lerner, Ellie Locke, 
Ashley Mandl, Josilyn Padilla, Moorghan Prusa, Ashlin 
Rang, Amanda Schmidt, Brittany Schuchman, Brandon 

Schultzkump, Amara Sholes, Brock Sieh, Kiki 
Simmons, Allie Spence, Alex Thelen, Harley 

Waggoner, Madison Wragge and Jacob Zelm. 
If you have any questions, please visit with Mr. 

Walvoord and or Jen Flood 

There will be a Student Council meeting November 1st 
(Wednesday) at 7:40 am. 

There will be a NHS meeting November 1st 
please see Mr. Blum for details 

The Midland University Rep will be here Tuesday, 
November 7th at 2:45. Please sign up in the guidance 

office if you want to visit with them. 

In the HS girls locker room, there was a bag of sharpie 
markers on the mirror ledge. If you have them, please 

return to that location. Thank you. 


